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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
           EYTHORNE ELVINGTON CP SCHOOL 

20 September  

 

Attendance Weekly Winner 
 

 
Attendance: Morpurgo Class : 94.71% 
Home Reading: Rosen Class : 45%  

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Rosen : 191 points   
 
 

 
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Donaldson 

Abel – for being a superstar learner in phonics. 
 
Duffy 

Jesse – for confident sentence writing in English. 
RJ – for a fantastic display of role-play in English. 
 
Rosen 

Imara – for confident participation in class. 
Aliza-Faith – for always putting 100% into her work. 
 
Morpurgo 
Ivie - for an amazing attitude to learning, always 
trying her hardest in all lessons. Well done! 
 
Blyton 

Leon – for his outstanding maths work this week, 
tackling reasoning and problem solving questions.  
Well done! 
Mia – for an excellent start to the term, amazing 
effort, focus and presentation of her work.  Well 
done! 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Harvest Festival – 4th October 
School Photographer – 15th October 
End of Term 1 – 18th October 
Staff Development Days – 21st to 25th October 
Half Term – 28th October to 1st November 
Term 2 start – 4th November 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 
 

Thank you to those parents who have signed their 
child up to an extra-curricular club, if you still need to 
do this for the KS1 Board Games, KS2 Blogging and 
Year 6 Entrepreneur clubs then please email 
admin@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk as all clubs 
will be commencing Monday 23rd September.  For 
those that have already done this you will receive an 
email today confirming if your child has a place. 
For those children invited to the KS2 Football Club this 
has now changed from Monday to a Tuesday. 
 

Enrichment Experiences 
 

Over the course of next week, we will be sending out 

letters to parents in Years 1 – 6 as we start the first 

round of Enrichment Experience events.  These will all 

be taking place in the second week of February 2025.  

Once all the bookings have been finalised payment 

plans will be set up allowing parents to spread the 

payments over as many months as possible.  

Cauliflower Cards 
 

Over the past couple of years, the school has taken 

part in the Cauliflower Cards event and we will be 

doing so again this year.  Today and over the course of 

early next week the children will be creating a piece of 

Christmas artwork and bringing this home.  By 

following the instructions on the form any parents or 

grandparents are able to order Christmas 

merchandise, such as wrapping paper, gift tags, mugs 

etc.  Once your order has been made the artwork 

MUST be returned to the school no later than 2nd 

October for forwarding onto the company for the 

uploading of the artwork.  Please note that payment 

for any items must be made online to Cauliflower 

Cards direct, the school is unable to accept any 

payments.   
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